

Activities Committee Notes

1 message

Tue, Nov 17, 2020 at 3:57 PM

To: School Board

The activities committee met today.

Recommendations:

- 1. It is assumed that the governor will issue some type of edict that will pause winter sports for two or three or four weeks, maybe longer.
- 2. If the governor does not intervene, the committee is recommending that the winter sports season be approved with one exception. (see #3)
- 3. The junior high students will be permitted to engage in <u>practice only</u> for the month of December. If sports are open (not closed by the governor) in January, the activities committee will re-evaluate allowing junior high kids to compete with other schools.
- 4. If or when the governor mandates a pause for winter sports, the activities committee will meet again prior to the sports season opening again to re-evaluate how the sports season will look like for C-I for the remainder of the winter season.
- 5. The committee is recommending that no gate fee be charged or collected for the duration of the winter sports season.
- 6. With regard to paying coaches, the activities committee is recommending that if coaches complete up to 50% of the regular season, that they receive 50% of the compensation for the season.
- 7. If coaches complete anything past 50% of the season, the coaches will be made whole and be compensated 100% of the coaching salary.

Jamie Skjeveland, Ed.D.

Superintendent



GO, C-I, GO!